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Detroit-area Warehousing Exec Joins IWLA Board of Directors 
 

June 27, 2016 (Des Plaines, Ill.) – Members of the International Warehouse Logistics Association (IWLA), 
the resource for warehouse logistics, recently elected Leslie Ajlouny, vice president of business development for 
Evans Distribution Systems, based in Melvindale, Mich., to a three-year term on the IWLA Board of Directors. 
Ajlouny’s position was formally announced during the IWLA Annual Business Meeting.  

 
“Ajlouny brings more than 25 years of experience developing supply chain solutions to her role as a chair of the 
IWLA Membership Retention Committee,” says IWLA President & CEO Steve DeHaan. “Her commitment to 
developing long-term and successful relationships with customers is extended to our membership base, as a 
strong leader whom members know and trust.” She has also previously served on the Insurance & Legal 
Committee.  

 
Diving into warehouse logistics in 1986, Ajlouny worked as assistant customer service manager at DSC Logistics.  
In 1989, she moved to Evans Distribution Systems initially serving as the company’s customer service manager, 
now as their VP Business Development. “With more than 26 years at Evans, Leslie delivers a consistent, 
integrated, and responsive customer experience,” DeHaan says. 
 
She is also active in other supply-chain endeavors. She has been published WERCSheet, 3PL Logistics and the 
Evans’ 3PL Insights company blog. She also shares her career advice in articles in Inbound Logistics, 
Military.com, and many career and business sources. Ajlouny formerly served as president of Warehousing 
Education Research Council (WERC) and she is an active member of Council of Supply Chain Management 
Professionals (CSCMP).  
 

# # # 
 

Note: See an online version of this press release. For more information or headshot, please send your requests to 
mzenner@IWLA.com or call 847.813.4696.  
 
About IWLA: Since 1891, the International Warehouse Logistics Association has been the resource for 
warehouse logistics, advocacy, and education. For more information, visit www.IWLA.com. IWLA, formerly the 
American Warehouse Association, serves nearly 500 corporate members representing 3,000 warehousing 
locations.  
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